
WØMG Since 1929 FEEDBACK      January 1998

Feedback is published by the Northeast Iowa Radio Amateur
Association on a monthly basis.

The NIRAA meets the second Saturday of each month (except
August) in the lower level of the Hawkeye Chapter of the
American Red Cross, 2530 University Avenue, Waterloo. 
Meetings start at 7 p.m.; anyone interested in amateur radio is
invited to attend.

(Temporary) Feedback Editor : Chris Conklin (NØCF).

NIRAA OFFICERS
(1998)

President: Larry Tisor (KB0SZV)
Vice President: Earl Taggart (K8YWT)
Secretary: Jay Nabholz (KC0AKJ)
Treasurer: Dave Berry (KBØOCI)
Directors: Sid Izer (NØFYO)(‘98), 

Chuck Angel (WAØINC) (‘99) Curt Wilson (NKØT)(‘00)

Area Repeaters, *indicates 136.5 PL required*
Waterloo/Cedar Falls
 WØMG: 146.94 *, 444.975*
 WAØINC: 146.82* , 443.75* , 444.925* (linked SEITS)
 NØCF: 444.65*
 KMØK: 146.655*
 NKØT: 224.90
Independence - NIØL: 145.33*
Oelwein - KFØHA: 147.345
Waverly - NØRJJ: 145.43*
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January Meeting

The next regularly scheduled meeting of NIRAA is Saturday
January 10th.  Balloting for the Ham of the Year will be held at the
meeting.

New Year.....New Dues!

Remember: annual membership dues in the NIRAA must be
received (by the treasurer) by March 8th to remain a member in
good standing in the organization.  Family membership is $20, and
covers all hams in a household.

Hamfest Calendar

January 25, Wheaton Community Radio Amateurs, Villa Park, IL
February 14, Robbinsdale ARC, Blaine, MN

February 15, Davenport RAC, Rock Island, IL

Internet Access

the official club web page on the internet is located at:
http://w0mg.nexcommtech.com

If anyone in the club is interested in designing web pages or has
information of use to club members, please contact N0CF

ITEMS FOR SALE:

[Paid members may advertise any radio related items for sale in this
newsletter.  Contact the Feedback editor with your listings at least two weeks 
prior to the club meeting.  Listings will run for only one month, to relist an
advertisement the editor must be contacted again.]
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December Meeting Minutes
December 13, 1997.
Meeting called to order at  19:05
17 members present
1 guest Joe Hoepfner

Sec. Report:  none
Treas. Report :  None

OLD BUSINESS
The inventory of the clubs property was been finished and is
available upon request. Contact Dave Berry Kb0OCI

Report on the fiber optic link at Hawkeye.  Every thing is in and
we are waiting for Des Moines To get their computer on line.

Report from Chuck that the Red Cross now has several new radios
for there use.

NEW BUSINESS
Election of officers for the year 1998 are 
President : Larry Tisor KB0SZV Treasurer: Dave Berry 
KB0OCI  Vice President: Earl Tagert K8YWT Directors Sid Izer
N0FYO  Secretary: Jay Nabholv KC0AKJ Dennis Orona
N0RWY  Curt Wilson NK0T

The Ham of the year nomination form are to put into the news
letter 
The Club now has a web page on the internet
W0MG.Nex.com.Dom. Com. 

A discusstion was held on the possiblity of put a cabinet at Red
Cross to hold some of our gear. Chuck Angle is to check this out.
Meeting adjourned at 19:05
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